
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Reseda Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jamie York 
Phone Number: 
Email: JamieY@resedacouncil.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 10/15/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: Neutral Position 

Impact Information
Date: 11/04/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: Yes 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-0668-s7 
Agenda Date: 10/15/2021 
Item Number: V.A. 
Summary: Summary: On 10/15/21, The Reseda Neighborhood council voted to send each of our
three Community Impact Statements to the Los Angeles City Council. This Community Impact
Statement was passed on 9/8/2021 under item V.A. of our agenda. This Community Impact
Statement was passed via a vote 9 yes and 1 abstain. 
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The Reseda Neighborhood Council requests that the Los Angeles Redistricting
Commission place the neighborhood of Reseda in only one council district.  At present, Reseda
is divided into two council districts with the majority of our neighborhood in Council District 3 and
a north-northeastern section in Council District 12. Historically, this division between council
districts has not served the stakeholders of Reseda well.  Regardless of which council district
Reseda is placed into, we would prefer to not have our community arbitrarily split between
districts.  We believe that the split causes a diffusion of responsibility by our Councilmembers,
particularly along the areas where the dividing lines occur.  Additionally, Roscoe Boulevard and
Reseda Boulevard are two streets in Reseda that are part of the High Injury Network under
Vision Zero and are where dividing lines occur.  Where these streets do not mark the dividing
lines between communities, we believe Reseda would benefit from not having these particularly
dangerous streets divided between Councilmembers.

Please see attached map.




